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IN REPLY REFER TO:

United States Department of the Interior
1703

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT (CA-932.7)

CALIFORNIA STATE OFFICE
2800 Cottage Way
Sacramento, California 95825

DEC 02 1989

Memorandum
To: M, Bakersfield
Director (509), Room 3529, MIB
From: Deputy State Director, Lands & Renewable Resources
Subject: Atlas Mine Draft Feasibility Study DD: 01/10/89

The Environmental Protection Agency Region 9 has provided the Bureau with
the subject document to insure early input prior to release to the
public.

The Bakersfield District will arrange for SC review and consolidate their
conmments with the technical comments received from SC. Comments from the
Director should be consolidated by WO 509 to insure interstaff review if
that is determined to be necessary by the WO Hazardous Materials Staff.

It is imperative that all reviewers have their comments to the Califormia

State Director, Attn: CA-932.7 no later than January 10, 1989 to insure
that consolidated agency comments are transmitted to EPA in a timely
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cc: SC (325)



